
July 8, 2013 

 

Comments from Japan on Approval by Mail: Bolivia: Climate Resilience - 

Integrated Basin Management Project (IBRD) 

 

Dear CIF Admin Unit, 

 

This is Aiko Iguchi from Ministry of Finance, Japan. 

I'm successor of Ms. Kobayashi. I look forward to work with all of you. 

 

Regarding the CIF project of Bolivia, I send you Japan's Comment. Please find 

attached, the comment made by the Japanese Development Agency, JICA. 

If you have any questions, please contact below: 

------------------------------------------- 

Contact on this issue:  

Shinji Maruyama (Mr.): 

Latin America and the Caribbean Department, JICA Maruyama.Shinji@jica.go.jp 

------------------------------------------- 

Thank you for your help. 

Kind regards, 

Aiko Iguchi(Ms.) 

Development Policy Division | International Bureau | Ministry of Finance 

 

Bolivia: Climate Resilience - Integrated Basin Management Project (IBRD) 

We agree with CIF's project. 

 

However, please note that Government of Bolivia requested JICA to extend technical 

assistance for integrated basin management project in Valle Alto in Cochabamba as 

well.  

 

As one of the project sites where pilot project will be implemented in the project 

overlaps a part of component C of the project CIF proposed, we supposed that close 

coordination and communication among related organizations regarding both projects 

are highly required at the stage of project formulation. 

 

Thus, JICA proposes to conduct sufficient exchanges of views on the both projects 

between your and our office in La Paz, for instance,  before determining project 

component in order to avoid duplication of assistance. 


